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View 8

Cumulative

Local view from Brassey Road, across Maygrove 
Peace park towards the Site

The proposed taller building will be visible in glimpsed views 

through the trees. The proposed employment building, 

which sits to the south of the taller residential building is 

obscured in this view by trees. The building would however 

become visible in the winter months once the leaves have 

been fully lost.

As the view demonstrates it will also be possible to view 

glimpsed views of the various developments currently under 

construction on Iverson Road, 187 and 199 West End Lane 

and 65-67 Maygrove Road.
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